
SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  
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Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 6J 92.7% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 86.1%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 91.2% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6J 92.7% 

3C 92.3% 

6W 90.3% 

4B 89.7% 

4I 88.4% 

5YP 87.9% 

3S 87.6% 

RM 85.5% 

2B 83.2% 

5SP 83.1% 

1A 83.1% 

1D 82.6% 

2G 80.7% 

RC 73.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 6
th

 JANUARY 2023 

             

. 

On the 17
th

 January 3.15pm – 4.15pm we will 

be commencing our Y6 SATS workshops. We 

ask parents/adult to attend in support of their 

children in taking part if you are able. If you 

wish for your child to attend you must 

complete the reply slip on the letter sent home 

this week. Thankyou 

Upcoming events! 

Tuesday 13
th

 January 10am – Year 6 SATS Parents Meeting 

Tuesday 17
th

 January – Y6 SATS booster sessions commence  

Friday 20
th

 January 2022 – 6J Class Assembly 

Friday 27
th

 January 2022 – 5SP Class Assembly 

Thursday 9
th

 February – Year 2 Skipton Castle Trip 

Friday 10
th

 February 2022 – 4B Class Assembly 

Friday 10
th

 February – School Closes for Half term 

                                      

  Year 6 SATS Parents Meeting 

On Friday the 13
th

 January at 9.00am we will be 

holding a meeting for our Year 6 parents to 

provide them with the information regarding 

this years SATS.  

Attendance 

LATES & Collection 

Our attendance is an area causing great 

concern and as you are aware contributes 

significantly to the expectations and outcomes 

of keeping our school a ‘Good’ school. We are 
carefully monitoring attendance particularly of 

children below 90%. You will have seen this on 

your child’s recent progress report. We also 
have an increasing number of pupils arriving 

late and we will be challenging parents to 

reduce this. Please note that only children age 

15 years+ to collect younger siblings as this is a 

legal requirement. Thankyou for your support. 

Y6 Earthquakes & 

Volcanoes Workshop 

On Tuesday the 10
th

 January Year 6 will have a 

spectacular Earthquakes and Volcanoes 

workshop in school to support them with their 

scientific understanding of how volcanoes 

develop and erupt. We are asking parents to 

contribute towards this planned event 

contributing £2.50 on parent pay. Thankyou 


